
 

 

 

 

 

TO:   Mayor Bill Cooper 

FROM:  Governor Kay Ivey 

DATE:  Saturday, December 7, 2019 

RE:  Flags lowered honoring sailor Joshua Kaleb Watson 

 

 

I hereby authorize you to order flags be flown at half-staff in the city of Enterprise to honor 

sailor Joshua Kaleb Watson, who was killed in the line of duty in the shooting at Naval Air 

Station Pensacola on Friday, December 6, 2019. 

The flags in the city of Enterprise may be flown at half-staff until sunset on the day of his 

interment. 
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